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Tony Wagner the new president of the Rotary Club
of South Portland/Cape Elizabeth speaks to club
members about his high hopes for the coming year
at a recent meeting. Wagner became president of the
fifty-member on June 27, . Over the past twenty-five
years, Wagner has served Rotary in a variety of roles.
He and his wife, Sally Campbell, are major supporters
of the Rotary Foundation. Tony says their four grown
children have all benefited from his Rotary member-
ship. Following in the family tradition, their oldest
son is now serving as secretary of a Rotary Club in
New Jersey. He is the Business Unit Manager of In-
telligent Controls, in Saco. Earlier in his career, he
worked for a utility company in New York, and for a
large chemical firm (which brought him to Maine); he
also worked for a Swedish importer of large pumping
equipment. In addition to his Rotary activities, Tony
is a member of St. Bartholomew’s Church. To learn
how you can get involved, call Tony at 229-3254, or
email him at twagner@incon.com.



